
 

 

Food Matters 
 

 

Volunteer 

Open Day 
Could you be a volunteer………  

………one morning a week, please? 
 

Food Matters needs a few more volunteers to work in its dedicated team of 
volunteers.  Come and meet us to see what we do. 

We are planning to open a new Coffee Shop, alongside the Food Bank and the 
Community Outlet. 

It will be a nice place for local people to meet a friend, have a nice coffee,  
and find out about our services 

So as well as our normal services, which need a bit more help, we are looking for a 
few volunteers who would help us start this Coffee Shop in the Autumn. 

It will be a significant place the community, where local people can meet and have a 
good cup of coffee at an affordable price.   

And maybe discover what else is on offer in the community. 
 
 

The Open Day is on Tuesday 15th July 

from 12.00 to 2.00 

At Cedar Road – The Food Bank 

You’ll also see how the building works are coming to an end, and 

we are decorating and preparing for re-opening in full. 


